
Dear Friends and Family of Asher and Teresa Witmer, 
Greetings in Jesus Name from Chiang Mai, Thailand!  As chairman of the Victory 

Christian School Board, I am writing on behalf of Asher and Teresa Witmer, who are here in 
Thailand as school teachers for Victory Christian School – the school started for IGo’s staff 
missionary children. 
 For the 2015-16 School year, VCS has 13 students enrolled.  Eight of the children come 
from American (US&CA) families who are missionaries in Thailand, either with IGo (Institute 
for Global Opportunities) or GTO (Global Tribes Outreach). Four students come from Pakistan 
whose families left for security reasons, and one child is from a Mexican family who are 
missionaries here in Thailand as well. Of the 13 students enrolled, 4 different countries and 
cultures are represented. This definitely makes for a unique group of children to teach and seek 
to impact for God’s Kingdom. 
 Asher has come to Thailand to serve as the Principal and head teacher. This year, Asher’s 
team of teachers has been a bit transient as he will have worked with three different teachers by 
the end of the year. 

The way that Victory Christian School operates financially is through teachers raising 
their own financial support, since all the students are missionary children and the tuition that the 
parents pay is only enough to cover the rent of the house that we use for school and other school 
expenses.  The total amount of financial support that Asher’s need is approximately $1,600 USD 
per month ($19,000 for the year).  Asher’s have come here in faith that the funds needed will be 
provided by the Lord through Brothers and Sisters in Christ who want to be a part of this 
ministry through their giving. 

If you would like to be a part of the work of Victory Christian School by supporting 
Asher and Teresa in their work that God has called them to here in Thailand, you can send your 
gift of money to: 

Institute for Global Opportunities 
PO Box 116 
Ephrata, PA 17522 
 
100% of the funds given to the Witmers will go towards their support.   IGo sends 

receipts to all donors for the gifts given. Please be sure to mark your gift “Asher Witmer 
support”.  You can give one time gifts or monthly gifts to support the Witmers in the work God 
has called them to in Thailand. 

 
Thank you for your friendship and support of Asher, Teresa and family as they serve the 

Lord here in Thailand!  If you have any further questions about IGo, Victory Christian School or 
Asher’s work here in Thailand, please contact me at: rick@rfamilyministries.org 
 
Blessings, 
Rick Rhodes 


